
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
Harvest Celebration 2018 

 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

Our Harvest Celebration will take place on Friday 5th October.  The children are working hard 
on practising their year group songs already. 

 
For this celebration we will be joined by children from one of the local pre-schools. 

                                                                                                                      
In school the children have been thinking about where their food comes from, especially at 
Harvest time.  This celebration gives children the opportunity to begin to appreciate that there 
are other people in the country and the world who often go hungry for a variety of reasons.   

 
We will explain to the children that if they wish they can bring a small food donation to school.  
The collection will be sent to the Society of St James, a homeless charity in Southampton. 
More information can be found at www.ssj.org.uk. 

 
If you would like to contribute please send donations such as dried foods, tins or packets          to 
your child’s class from Monday 1st October.   

 
Thank you very much in advance for any kind donations.   

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Cate Gregory 
Headteacher 
 

 

 
 
                  

http://www.ssj.org.uk/

